Please move HB 2927 forward in the legislative process.

It is time for the popular vote to decide the outcome of presidential election
rather than the few states where the candidates campaign.

The result of the 2016 presidential election has clearly shown us just how
dangerous relying on the Electoral College is. Rather than having a qualified
person as president, we are saddled with a vulgar, incompetent moron. The
founding fathers of our Constitution most assuredly did not intend this.
Move HB 2927 out of committee and on to the Senate.

Thank you for listening.

“The time is always right to do the right thing.” ( Martin Luther King )

Kristi Olsen
Eugene, Oregon



